Gentet, Matthias From: Peres Da Costa, David 08 November 2017 17:37 Sent: Planning To: Subject: FW: planning application 2017/4239/P Can this be logged as an objection on M3 and added to HPE RM Thanks David Peres da Costa Senior Planning Officer Tel.: 020 7974 5262 Visit camden.gov.uk for the latest council information and news From: Eluxe Magazine [mailto: Sent: 08 November 2017 15:40 To: Peres Da Costa, David < David.PeresDaCosta@Camden.gov.uk >; Smith, Subject: planning application Dear Mr Peres da Costa As a resident of 103 King Henry's Road, I was rather dismayed when I heard about the planning application for roof extensions for the 9 houses across the street. The development where the Adelaide pub was has already contributed to the 'uglification' of the area by blocking out light with more stories - I sincerely hope the planning application to build the area up further will be rejected. Best wishes Chere Di Boscio

Part of the Mindful Media Group

www.eluxemagazine.com www.eluxeexclusives.com Instagram Facebook Twitter

Chere Di Boscio Editor in Chief